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14/10/2019  12:12:592019/4048/P COMMNT Jennifer Mills I wish to object to the proposed erection of parking bollards.  The owners of 2 Prince Arthur Mews have 

already erected 2 parking poles on their forecourt and now want 2 bollards further out towards the highway.

a) They will be unsightly in a conservation area.  

b) They will make it more difficult for vehicles to manoeuvre in and out of the parking spaces opposite owned 

by numbers 7, 7A, 9 and 11 Perrin's Lane and will impede access for large vehicles to 3-9 Prince Arthur 

Mews.

c) They may block access for fire, ambulance, utility and other emergency services.
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